
 
 
 
 
 

March 23, 2001 
 
 
Ken Smith, President 
Jobs for America’s Graduates 
1729 King Street, Suite 200 
Alexandria, VA  22314-2720 
 
 
Dear Mr. Smith:   
 

It is a pleasure to accept your invitation to serve on Jobs for America’s Graduates’ 
National Board of Directors.  I am looking forward to working with other board members 
to promote and advance the work of Jobs for America’s Graduates and its state chapters 
throughout the nation.  Please contact Kelly Riley (601-359-2528) of my staff regarding 
any additional information or assistance that you may require regarding my serving on 
the board.      

 
Thank you again for your invitation and for your service to Jobs for America’s 

Graduates.  
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
RONNIE MUSGROVE 
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